
                                                                                    

4th May, 2018                                                                                                      Cir/18-19/05 

Dear Parent,    

• Saturday, 5th May, 2018 will be a holiday for classes Mont. Blue to XII.  

• P.F.M. is scheduled for Saturday, 5th May, 2018 for classes Mont. Blue to XII. The timings 
will be 9 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. 

• Please carry the collection card in order to seek entry in the school premises. 

• On 27th April, 2018, a special assembly was organized for the students, to sensitised them with the 

traffic rules which needed to be followed while travelling on the road. Students enthusiastically 

pledged to follow the traffic rules and be a responsible citizen of the country. 

• On 1st May, 2018, a special assembly was organized on ‘Labour Day’ for the supporting staff of the 

school. The maintenance staff did prayer, meditation and students paid their gratitude to each 

member. Students also shared food with the didis and bhaiyas. We thank all our parents for 

sending the food for the maintenance staff.   

• It is requested to the parents to send freshly cooked food for their children as in the summer time 

the stale food may get spoil.   

• Holiday homework for the pre-primary and primary will be shared on the PFM day with the parents. 

• Friday, 11th May, 2018 will be off for the non-participants of classes Nursery to V. Class 
Mont. Blue will also have a holiday on 11th May, 18.  

• The last working day for classes Mont. Blue, Nursery to V (non- participants) is 10th May, 

2018. 

• The last working day for classes Nursery to V (participants) is 12th May, 2018. 

• The school reopens on Monday, 2nd July, 18 for all the classes. 
• Friday, 11th May, 18 will be half day working for the participants of Pratibha (I - V) and 
for the classes VI to XII. The school timings will be 8.20 a.m. to 12 noon. However 

Nursery and K.G. (participants) will have full working day i.e. 9.20 a.m. to 1.00 p.m. 

• Saturday, 12th May, 2018 will be a holiday for classes VI to IX. The school will be 
working for the classes X, XI and XII. The students’ attendance is compulsory on that 

day. Only the participants from classes Nursery to V will come to school on 12th May, 18.  

• Let’s gear up for summers! The Summer Camp will start from 16th May to 31st May, 2018 for 

the classes Mont. Blue to class 5. The detailed leaflet will be given to the students soon. We 

also invite the non—samsarians to join us to beat the heat with some fun filled activities in our 

school. There are many activities for the mothers too. For registration, kindly contact on: 

9999150819, 9582770040/15 between 8.30 a.m. TO 2.30 p.m. 

• You may deposit the school fees before the 10th of every month. The school fee counter is open 

from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m.  

• Congratulations! To the proud holders of Star Badges for the Month of April, 2018. Here is the list 

of the students.  

Class English 

Conversation 

Proper Turnout Class work/ 

Home work 

Timey 

submission 

Book and 

Notebook 

Maintenance 

VI A 
Navank Garg  Ayush Nagar Parth Mishra Charu Dhakrey 

VI B 
Aayushi Chandraa Ishita Ranveer Guher Neel Palawat 

VII A  
Pulkit Gupta Abhishek Singh Arsh Dhama Mansi Bhati 

VII B 
Nandini Guptaa  Vridhi Pandey Vishal Mavi Rajvardhan Singh  

VIII A 
Mayank Raj Dhruv Pandey Ibrahim Siddiqui 

and Prithvi Raj 

Chauhan 

SOmendra Sharma 

VIII B 
Ananya Gupta Kush Singh  Navodita 

Kannoujia 

Rampratap Dagar 

      Samsara Team 

 

 


